Sent: Tuesday, 11 July 2023 10:41 PM
To: Records Department
Subject: [EXTERNAL] APPLICATION NO: DA2023/0130

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender
and know the content is safe.

Dear Cumberland Council,

I would like to make an appeal against the development of the proposed organic waste station DA2023/0130.

The organic waste station will increase the noise and traffic around the area, in particular with heavy vehicles daily
during construction and once established. There will be foul/unpleasant odours released to the surrounding radius.
As a result of the above, the property values in the area will ultimately drop.

| am nearing completion of my knock down and rebuild in Berala. It has been a long two year build with countless
delays. It will be disappointing to see my brand new home lose value due to the development of this waste station. |

purchased and built a new home in this area as | would like to raise my family here.

Please acknowledge the concerns of the community and put a stop to this.

Kind regards,

Document Set ID: 11234239
Version: 1, Version Date: 13/11/2024





